
Hello Reception! 

 

We hope that you have had a wonderful half term.  It has been such lovely weather hasn’t it?  What 

have you been up to over half term?  We have been out enjoying the sunshine this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Meakin has 

been enjoying 

some lovely 

walks in the 

sunshine. 

 

Mrs Chadry 

has been 

keeping fit on 

her bike. 

 

Mrs Dodd has 

been growing 

flowers and 

vegetables. 

We hope that you have been having lots of fun too! 

This half term our topic will be ‘Around the World in 7 Weeks’!  This is such an exciting topic where you will be 

able to learn about places all around the world.  We have tried to think up some lovely activities for you to do 

at home and we hope that you enjoy them.  Don’t forget to send any pictures of work you are proud of to 

info@st-jo-st.dudley.sch.uk.  We absolutely love seeing all of your fabulous work, it makes us feel very proud 

too! 

This is a lovely video to watch with your grown 

up.  It shows you that there are so many ways 

that we can show someone we love them even 

when we can’t hug: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lBFn3hp05

ok                               

We miss you all so much and can’t wait to see you 

again.  Lots of love from 

Mrs Dodd, Mrs Piercy, Miss Meakin and Mrs 

Chadry xxx 

 

Mrs Piercy has 

been enjoying the 

decking area that 

Mr Piercy has 

built! 
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